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ATLANTA WOMAN WANTED FOR FRAUD 

 

ATLANTA – Insurance and Safety Fire Commissioner John F. King announced today that a warrant has been 

issued for Unique Allen, 34, of Atlanta, for one count of Insurance Fraud. Ms. Allen is wanted in connection 

with a Clayton County case. 

 

“Ms. Allen rented a storage unit from Public Storage in 2020,” said Commissioner King. “During the term of 

the lease, the suspect initiated a fraudulent property insurance claim with Orange Door Storage Insurance 

Program claiming a wedding dress in her storage united received water damage. Through investigation, it was 

discovered that Ms. Allen submitted the same photo for two claims, therefore committing fraud.” 

 

Anyone with information on this case should call the Criminal Investigations Division’s warrant line at 404-

463-6363. 

 

The warrant was issued on December 6th by a Clayton County Judge. 

 

 

 
 

### 

The mission of the Office of the Insurance and Safety Fire Commissioner is to protect Georgia families by 

providing access to vital insurance products and safe buildings through fair regulation that creates economic 

opportunities for all Georgians. 
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